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An awareness programme about the in situ and ex situ program of D. hatagirea was conducted 
on the upper ghasa of Lete Village Development Committee of Mustang District with 
collaboration of staff of Annapurna Conservation Area Project (ACAP). The programme was 
conducted in ACAP check post office where the participants from the ACAP itself, Womens’ 
group, Local Youth Clubs, Conservation Area Management Committee (CAMC) and local people 
actively participated in the program. There were 30 participants in the programme. A video 
presentation was done at the end of program. Leaflets about the Dactylorhiza hatagirea were 
distributed to the participants. The programme proved to be effective among the local people. 
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